
Stormwater 
Facilities Odor

The property assessment review period 
ends on March 31, 2023. There is still time 
to review your assessment and speak to a 
Cochrane Assessor about your property’s 
value. 

Contact: 403-851-2950

More: Cochrane.ca/assessment

In early spring, you may notice odor near 
stormwater facilities. 

This odor is caused by vegetation decaying 
underneath the ice.  The gases produced from 
the decay cannot escape through the ice layer 
and pass through any connected storm drain 
infrastructure. 

Have concerns about an elevated rotten egg 
smell within your home?  Call 911 and Cochrane 
Fire Services will test for H2S gas.

Cochrane’s Community Grant program 
helps local groups complete projects that 
enrich our community. Are you ready to 
create a spark in your community? 

Apply for Cochrane’s Community 
Investment Grant Program at  
Cochrane.ca/communitygrants

Property 
assessment 
review period 
ends soon

Cochrane.ca/council

Council Meetings

Cochrane.ca/RFP

Closing dateRFPs

Regular Council 
Monday, March 27 | 5:30pm 

Committee of the Whole 
Monday, April 3 | 5:30pm 

Cochrane.ca/jobs

We’re Hiring! Apply by

Actively Recruiting

Actively Recruiting

March 29

March 28

Seasonal Worker, 
Parks & Open Spaces 

March 24

March 30

March 27

March 30

March 30

March 31

Glenpatrick Drive Infrastructure 
Replacement

General Safety Codes Services 
Provider (3 Year Term)

Design, Supply, And Install 
Of Playground Equipment At 
Matt Krol Park

Website Redesign

Health And Safety 
Management Software

Centre Ave & East End Storm 
Improvementse

Administrative Assistant, 
Safety Codes

Water and Wastewater 
Systems Maintenance

Payroll Clerk   
(12 month term)

Apply Today


